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Wednesday, May 9, 2012

Videographer Needed

umbrellaco.nyc@gmail.com

 
Videographer needed todocument performances on June 1st, 8pm and June 2nd, 3pm and 8pm.

The Umbrella Co is producing it's first season and needs someone interested in filming dance to help them document this special occasion.
The performances will be held in the Lower East Side at University Settlement.

Please contact if availableand interested.
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